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NEWSLETTER
Term 4 Week 4

November 11th, 2009

Dear Parents and Caregivers

I'd like to thank Royden Lake our "IT" guy for creating our new web page. It has
been a laborious process as the old home page has been in the way and we had to
build a new site that will carry DET information also.
The site is a scaffold at the moment but at the school we will be able to add the
newsletter, a diary page, children's stories and school policies etc. This new site
should last us some time. Thank you Royden and all the children who have worked on
getting it started.
The address is http://wwrv.kingstown-o.schools.nsw.edu.au.
Don't forget the site is now open for us to build on, be patient with us as we put the
information on over the closing weeks of term.
Be assured we will not put children's names and address on the site. Any photos etc
will be only added with parental consent.

B.E.R Update
The painters finished on Saturday and the next target will be the laying ofcarpet this
week.

BEDROCK BOOKS
Each year the P&c donates a book for each Kingstown public School Student, this is
a very generous offer from your P&C.
Next Wednesday, 1 8h November Bedrock Books will visit the school so that the
children can select their book for presentation night.

Retum of Trophies
If your child./ren have perpetual trophies at home could you retum them ASAp? So
they can be engraved for presentation night.

Painting of the Library
After 12 years the library exterior is being painted. By the end ofthis week the
painting will be finished. Already the first coat has smartened the old watson's creek
buildins.




